
 

 

Winter Greetings from the Connors Center for Women’s and Newborns   

We are now in Flu Season, so we are mindful of protecting our newborn babies 

and their families. 

The Brigham and Women’s Hospital is bringing your attention to the visiting policy 

during this time. We are taking the following steps to help reduce the spread of 

flu and whooping cough.   

The following visitation will apply to our family and friends who are visiting on 

CWN 9 &10. 

 Unlimited visiting hours for the care partner  

 Siblings are welcome but unfortunately, we cannot allow other children 

under the age of 12 to visit. 

What can be done to help protect our newborns and their family members? 

 Frequent hand washing with soap and water 

 Minimize exposure to those who have not been vaccinated particularly 

to whooping cough and the flu 

Thank you for helping us keep our newborns and their families healthy! 

 

 

 



 

 


